
President’s Report 


Greetings!


Below is my report for the last two years beginning with April of 2023.


May 11, 2023- Attended the women’s gathering at St. Philips


April 22, 2023- Attended the Annual Gathering hosted by The Church of the 
Resurrection, North Charleston. Speaker- Van Weston, Musicians- Ann Caldwell 
and Rich Giersch


April 1, 2023- Presided at the final board meeting (via Zoom) to make final 
preparations for the Annual Gathering


March 10-11, 2023- Attended the Diocesan Convention hosted by The Church of 
the Cross in Bluffton


February 12, 2023- Met with the Women at The Church of the Resurrection, North 
Charleston to discuss the Annual Gathering


February 11, 2023- Presided at monthly board meeting (via Zoom) to continue 
preparations for the Annual Gathering.


January 14, 2023- Presided at the initial board meeting held at The Church of the 
Resurrection, North Charleston to begin preparations for the Annual Gathering.




November 8, 2022- Met with the Women’s Group at Old St. Andrews, Charleston

to explain the process of Praise and Glory as well as to discuss the current Praise 
and Glory project.


October 21-23, 2022- Attended the Fall Retreat held at Camp St. Christopher. 
Speaker- Sandi Kerner, Musicians- Joanna MacMurphy, Pam Dixon, and Georgia 
Bell


October 15, 2022- Presided at the final board meeting (via Zoom) to make final 
preparations for the Fall Retreat


September 17, 2022- Presided at the monthly board meeting (via Zoom) to 
continue preparations for the Fall Retreat


July 16, 2022- Presided at the initial board meeting held at The Church of the 
Resurrection, North Charleston to begin preparations for the Fall Retreat


April 23, 2022- Attended the Annual Gathering hosted by All Saints’, Florence

Speaker- Sherry Schumann, Musician- Chelsea Hamshaw 


March 19, 2022- Met with the Women’s group at All Saints’, Florence to discuss 
the Annual Gathering


February 26, 2022- Presided at the final board meeting (via Zoom) to make final 
preparations for the Annual Gathering


January 22, 2022- Presided at the initial board meeting (via Zoom) to begin 
preparations for the Annual Gathering 

October 1-3, 2021- Attended the Fall Retreat held at Camp St. Christopher. 
Speaker- Dana Henry, Musician- Chelsea Hamshaw




September 18, 2021- Presided at the final board meeting (via Zoom) to make final 
preparations for the Fall Retreat


September, 2021- Met with Dana Henry (speaker for the Fall Retreat) to discuss 
the Fall Retreat


August 14, 2021- Presided at the monthly board meeting (via Zoom) to continue 
preparations for the Fall Retreat


July 17, 2021- Presided at the initial board meeting held at St. Matthew’s, 
Darlington (The Purple Fish) to begin preparations for the Fall Retreat


April 21, 2021- Attended the Annual Gathering and installation by Bishop Mark 
Lawrence hosted by Christ Church, Mt Pleasant. Speaker- Joann Ellison, 
Musician- Chelsea Hamshaw



